
Dear Friend,

To switch things up this week, a short video to share an inspiring
story:

I have been looking very closely at models of emergency shelter,
bridge, and temporary housing options for our unsheltered
neighbors in our city. We will soon be announcing a new FID
program that will creatively offer temporary housing while our team
navigates folks to bridge or permanent supportive housing. The
transformative gift I shared about in the video above is one of the
seed donations launching this pilot project. 

Blessings, have a safe and lovely weekend!

Rabbi Joshua

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=if9w6df-TDk
http://friendsindeedpas.org/fid/donate/
http://friendsindeedpas.org/fid/legacy-society/


​We can only operate with your help!

 ​  ​  ​

The Los Angeles Regional Food Bank is the main food provider in Los
Angeles County to agencies like Friends In Deed. Pictured here, a

pallet of food is being loaded into our refrigerated van.

Just part of a massive donation of nearly 1,000 pounds of pet food
from the Pasadena Humane Society!

https://www.facebook.com/FriendsInDeedPasadena/
https://twitter.com/FID_Pasadena
https://www.instagram.com/fid_pasadena/?hl=en


Thank you to Clare, from Health Net of California, for coming to our
Food Pantry and keeping our clients informed of services that could

be useful to them!

We are so grateful to Assistance League of La Cañada for their
donation of a brand new desktop computer for The Women's Room!

They even bought flash drives so guests can save any of their
personal data to take with them.




